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To: Department of Energy

To Whom It May Concern:

I am OPPOSSED to the Yucca Mountain Nuclear waste Repository Proposal for
the following reasons:

, ~1. The United States Government made a forced Treaty with the Shoshone
Nation giving them soverignty over the proposed site. The US Government
should honor that treaty. :l

~ f2. The proposed site has at least 13 known fault lines running through it
~ L;aking it a very dangerous plan.

3. The proposal has not taken into account the contaimination of the
water aquafers, underground river and run off water.

4. The transportation of nuclear material to the site is a dangerous and
very potentially disasterous to ALL LIFE.

The very creation of this material must be STOPPED IMMEDIATELY if we want
to have a healthy planet and healthy people. I uge you to seek other
alternatives to this proposal and DENY THIS YUCCA MOUNTAIN PROJECT.:]

IN All Sincerity,

Vivian Lupo
Mother and Concerned Citizen


